All Members Meeting July 11, 2017
The meeting started at 7 PM.  Four new members were announced, who joined the SBHRS since the last All Members Meeting.  They are:  David Brudnicki, Tom Groenbeck, Craig Luna, and Chris Tucker.  We hope they find many enjoyable activities here with the SBHRS!
Hubert Jansen reported on the status of the Museum.  The Oregon-Washington Railroad postcard display will likely be placed in the Waiting Room in the near future.  
Vance Johnson gave an update on the Society’s Library.  The renumbering of the books in the system is expected to be completed by August.  
Bill Burket reported that he will be taking a short break on the very successful eBay Sales program, and will resume around the end of August.  He will list only 15-20 items at a time.  Bill can still use donated Amazon boxes, but does not need any more bubble wrap.  
Lloyd Darknell reported that new paper towel dispensers were being installed and replacing the open stacks of paper towels used before.
Robin Gilstrom gave a status report on the rail passenger car progress.  The roofing project had been delayed because the contracted workers had not passed the necessary Caltrain program for performing work within a specified distance of active tracks.  It is expected this will be done near the end of August.  
John Dietrich reported that the south end of the building door will need one more coat of paint, and the windows still need painting.
An upcoming due increase (previously announced) is set to go into effect on January, 2018.  The amount is still being finalized, but members will get credit for volunteer hours, which will offset the dues amount for the applicable month.  The increase will not be large.  There is a computer on the kitchen countertop where members can enter all work performed, even 15 minute increments.
[bookmark: _GoBack]John Wiley outlined many new SBHRS activities, commencing in upcoming months.  (See also the article in this issue on the Scale Trains event).   The first one will be an August Movie Night, with a pancake breakfast.  In September there will be a modeling airbrush clinic, no date has been set yet.  Labor Day will have an end of summer event, not yet specified.  In October, the SBHRS will have a possible lecture by a Caltrain Representative.  The next Manufacturer Roundtable (a la Scale Trains Roundtable recently held) will be held in early 2018.  The last Society activity for 2017 will be the November Open House on November 4th and 5th.  Daylight Savings Time will also end on November 5th, don’t be 1 hour early. 


